
Dear Year 4 Willow class,  

 

I hope you are all well and keeping safe during these different 

times. I really miss seeing you every day and the fun and 

laughter we have. I have enjoyed the emails I have received 

from your parents letting me know how you are. I am looking 

forward to you sharing with me a piece of your work over the 

next two weeks. 

 

During this time, I have been spending time with my family and 

carrying out fun experiments with the kits my oldest son has. 

My youngest son just wants to play football all day so I have 

been in goal a lot!! 

 

Remember during this time to keep yourself fit and not spend 

all day on your screens!!! I know these times are different and 

strange but try to complete the activities that I set. You might 

want to create a timetable of the week to make it easier. 

 

I have seen some of you walking past my house which is 

lovely. Speak to you all soon. 

 

Mr Loczy 


